







August 31, 2012


William Barton, Ph.D., Editor 
Advances in Social Work 
Indiana University
School of Social Work
902 West New York Street
Education/Social Work Building, ES 4138G
Indianapolis, IN 46202-5156

Dear Dr. William Barton, 

Please find enclosed for your review the manuscript entitled, “Ghanaian BSW Students' Perceptions of Poverty and Social Welfare Policies in Ghana” by the authors Jason T. Castillo, Samuel Asante, Peter Dwumah, Jonas Asamanin Barnie, and David Becerra. Please be informed this manuscript has not been published elsewhere nor has it been submitted simultaneously for publication elsewhere. 

In closing, thank you for your consideration and we look forward to your review.

Sincerely,


Jason T. Castillo, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor
University of Utah 
College of Social Work
395 South 1500 East, Rm 306
Salt Lake City, UT 84112
(telephone) (801) 585-9592
(fax) (801) 585-3219
jason.castillo@socwk.utah.edu 

